Dear Matt Stager Scholarship Committee,

My name is Amy Nelson, and I would like to thank the scholarship committee for selecting me to be awarded the Matt Stager Memorial Scholarship.

I recently graduated from Indian River Charter High School in Vero Beach, Florida. I was ranked ninth out of the 152 graduates. I was an active member of the Key Club and National honor society as well as the editor-in-chief of the yearbook. I worked in customer service at Madison Avenue Consignments for the duration of my senior year.

In the fall, I will be attending the University of Florida in Gainesville, Florida. I plan to earn my bachelor's degree in journalism with a minor in Spanish. After graduation, I would like to write for a local news company.

I am sincerely grateful for the financial support from the Matt Stager Scholarship Committee.

Thanks again,

Amy Neison